
 
 

 

S T .  H E L E N S  C I T Y  C O U N C I L  

 
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

 
 
Members of the St. Helens City Council, possibly constituting a quorum, may attend the Riverside 
Community Outreach “An Evening of Hope” fundraising event on Saturday, September 23, 2023, at 6 
p.m. This fundraising event is open to the public and benefits Riverside Community Outreach’s 
mission to care for vulnerable children and support families impacted by foster care in Columbia, 
Clatsop, and Tillamook Counties. The Council will not deliberate towards nor make a decision. The 
event will be held Buccini Hall in St. Helens.  
 
For further information, please contact Communications Officer Crystal King at 
cking@sthelensoregon.gov.   
 
 
Crystal King 
Communications Officer 
September 22, 2023 
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